b4 IT’S BUDGET TIME AGAIN!

The Hispanic Quality of Life would like to invite your organization
to be part of this exciting process.

The new process requires the use of Quality of Life Form for Advancing Outcomes, to submit recommendations
to Strategic Outcomes adopted by Council on March 8, 2018.

Please access the outcomes and see if your projects align to request funding: https://goo.gl/vQ2ye3
Strategic Outcomes Economic Opportunity & Affordability, Mobility, Safety, Health & Environment
Culture & Lifelong Learning, Government That Works for All.

The intent is for Quality of Life Commissions to provide recommendations earlier in the annual budget process so that
City staff can incorporate them into the City Manager’s proposed budget to Council no later than May 21, 2018.

Questions about the form? Contact:

Brandon Kroos, Equity Office {AmeriCorps Vista): brandon kroos@austintexas.cov, 512-974-9077

If you need additional help, please email the HQLC chair at: be-jill.ramirez@austintexas.gov




